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Dear PPOA Board of Directors and Committee Chairmen,
Most of you have probably already received the attached results from our 2007 Member Questionnaire. However, we would like to take the opportunity to officially send all of you, the Directors and Committee Chairmen of PPOA, a copy. We sincerely hope this information will be taken to heart, and serve a useful purpose as you represent all PPOA members in the governance and decision making process.

A very significant effort on PPCMA's part was undertaken, from design through implementation. We feel the questionnaire was done in such a way as to not bias the outcome. The questions chosen were reflective of the hundreds of letters we have received over the past few months from our membership. While you may not agree with or even like some of the questions, we assure you they are out there in the community, and need to be addressed. PPCMA's intent is to provide relevant, accurate and timely feedback through this Questionnaire, that can be used in a constructive fashion for the overall community.

Many of the 2750+ PPOA members don't go to all the meetings and are not widely known in the social circles, but they are none the less still dues paying members.  While they do have opinions, many are reluctant for various reasons to voice concerns directly to the Board. PPCMA would like to assure you these results are representative of the larger Pecan Plantation community. However, no specific numbers, other than the percentages shown, will be provided. As you know, PPCMA provides no details as to the specific number of members we have.  We can further assure you PPCMA reaches a very large percentage of the membership. Suffice is to say the numbers are statistically significant, and they came from all sides of the issues. 

We leave it up to each individual to draw their own conclusions.  The Board will simply have to decide as to whether or not it wants to acknowledge the issues pointed out by the Questionnaire. One thing is for sure, a lot of members will be watching! 

Thank you,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen
John Gehring
Mike "Robo" Robinius
Ray Stallings
Dan White


To Join PPCMA, simply e-mail us at PPCMA@charter.net
www.PPCMA.org
